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• On 03-09-2022, Office of Cannabis Policy (OCP) Investigator Fred Luce and OCP 
Investigator Christopher Carr met with you at your retail store, BioMe in Farmington.  
Investigator Luce asked to see your patient transaction logs for January 8, 2022, 
February 02, 2022, and February 27, 2022.  When Investigator Luce examined your 
patient transaction logs, he found that there was a log entry on 01-08-2022 for $10.00 
CBD purchase, which was consistent with the date, time, and amount of the sale to the 
non-qualified patient.  Investigator Luce could not locate any entries for the other two 
(2) sales to non-qualified patients on 02-02-2022 and 02-27-2022. 
 

• During Investigator Luce’s interview of you, you admitted that you sell to not qualifying 
patients.  You told Investigator Luce that approximately 10% of your sales are to not 
qualifying patients, which you commonly log as CBD sales. 
 

• During Investigator Luce’s investigation, he learned that on 08-30-2019. OCP 
Investigator Matthew Clark conducted an unannounced caregiver inspection of you, your 
grow, and your retail store, BioMe.  Investigator Clark found the following issues of non-
compliance; No or non-compliant packaging and/or labeling. 

 
 
  
For these reasons, your eligibility to participate in the MMMP has been revoked.  
 

• 22 M.R.S.A §§ 2423-A (2) and 2430-F (2)  Three sales to a person who is 
not a qualified patient and 18-691 CMR Ch. 2 § 10 (l)(4) Illegal practices or 
unauthorized conduct 

• 22 M.R.S.A. § 2429-A (1) Packaging not tamper evident/child 
resistant/opaque 

• 22 M.R.S.A. § 2429-A (1) Label lacks signifier “contains harvested marijuana” 

 
 
 
Please immediately return your Registry Identification Card to: 
 

Department of Administrative & Financial Services  
Office of Cannabis Policy 
Maine Medical Use of Marijuana Program 
162 State House Station 
Augusta, ME  04333-0162 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






